The London Borough of Tower Hamlets would like to invite organisations that are interested in providing a solution for the digitalisation of incoming and outgoing mail and scan and archive records. We will be inviting companies to attend a virtual supplier’s event which will take place on 27th August 2020 at 10:00am. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to gain insight on how you can work with London Borough of Tower Hamlets to achieve its aims and provide the solutions we need to meet future needs of service provision and to support people to work more agile and flexibly.  Therefore, following up the event, we would want to understand what your company does and potentially, a presentation or a meeting would be useful to achieving this.
The Council is interested in talking with organisations that provide: 
· Cloud based services for storage of documents etc
· Hybrid Mail – incoming and outgoing mail provision off site from the council
· Scanning and indexing of digitised records through automated workflows
· Optical Character Recognition, archiving and back scanning
· The council is also interested in relation of processes that involves legal documents and the needs of the judicial process on quality. 
We would like an organisation that can assist us to provide alternative communications such as SMS and emails. This would be part of an end to end automated workflow. 
If you are interested in the provision of these services, please respond by completing the form in the Due North portal. We will send you a program for the event in due course.
